
Good Evening, Kiser families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger 
Times https://secure.smore.com/n/5d6qb.  We hope that your family has a happy and 
healthy holiday season and look forward to seeing you when school resumes on Monday, 
January 6th.  Have a great evening!  
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